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Pebble Creek
Mining Ltd.

NEVIN REMAINS PRESIDENT

New Westminster, British Columbia and New Delhi, India –

May 17, 2011 – Pebble Creek Mining Ltd. (“the Company”)

announced today that Antonio Ponte has declined to accept 

appointment as the President of the Company. Mr. Ponte will 

remain a director of the Company and Andrew Nevin will 

continue as President and Chief Executive Officer

The Company is actively continuing with its ongoing program of 

introducing its Askot copper-zinc-lead-silver-gold VMS project 

in India to the capital markets of Europe and well as other 

locations.

For further information please contact:

Gyan C. Singhai, PEng, Executive Chairman, 604 529 9076

Mike Romanik, Vice President, Tel. 204 724 0613        

201 –304 Columbia Street

New Westminster, BC, Canada V3L 

1A6

Tel. +1 604 529 9076

Fax +1 604 529 9064

Email info@pebcreek.com

Web site www.pebcreek.com

TSXV Symbol: PEB

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor 

its Regulation Services Provider 

(as that term is defined in the 

policies of the TSX Venture 

Exchange) accepts responsibility 

for the adequacy or accuracy of 

this release.

You are receiving this email because you opted in at our website, or by email, or in face-to-face conversation you asked us to 
keep you advised of our news and activities.

Unsubscribe nevin@pebcreek.com from this list.

Page 1 of 2Nevin remains President

17/05/2011mhtml:file://C:\Users\ANDREW\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Interne...



Our mailing address is:
Pebble Creek Mining Ltd
201 - 304 Columbia St
New Westminster, British Columbia V3L 1A6

Add us to your address book

Copyright (C) 2011 Pebble Creek Mining Ltd All rights reserved.
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